
WHAT IS A WOMEN’S 
CHRISTIAN WALK RETREAT? 

 
 

  It is based on the story of the two 
disciples on the road to Emmaus in 
the twenty-fourth chapter of St. 
Luke’s Gospel. This retreat provides 
the opportunity to leave behind our 
regular busy schedules and take time 
to ponder the ways in which the risen 
Christ reveals his love for each of us in 
the journey of our life. 

The weekend is a special time away from worldly distractions.  We will meet in 
the beautiful Bethelwoods Camp and Conference Center in York, SC.  In this 
oasis of peace, we can focus on our relationship with God and what part that 
relationship plays in the living out of our daily lives. 

Our retreat lasts from Friday evening, October 11, through Sunday, October 
13th, celebration of the Eucharist at the 5:30 pm Mass with our home parish at 
St. Philip Neri Catholic Church in Fort Mill  For more information about the 
Women’s Christian Walk Retreat please contact Rose Grant at  803-325-4581 or 
at spnwomenschristianwalk@gmail.com.  Registration forms will be available in 
June at https://saintphilipneri.org/ , we will also have hard copies at church. 

 

JESUS CHRIST IS RISEN! 
 


